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Chapman University Children’s Center is now 
enrolling children ages 2-6.  Developmental 
preschool curriculum.  Full or part-time schedule 
options.  Hours:  Monday-Friday 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 
p.m.  Potty training assistance available.  Can 
accommodate children with mild special needs in 
the hours before and after OUSD preschool SDC 
classes.    
 
Please contact Alyssa O’Hara for more information 
and fee schedule.      (714)  997-6648 

 

VILLA PARK NJB (National Junior Basketball) 
Winter Season  

Boys & Girls Grades K-8 
Online Registration www.villaparknjb.org 

In Person Registration: 
Sept. 10   6:30 pm  – 9:00 pm  VPHS Cafeteria 
Sept. 13  11:00 – 2:00  Lamppost Pizza                                               

(Chapman & Tustin) 
Sept. 18  6:30 pm – 9:00 pm  El Modena HS 
Practices start November 1, 2008 
Games start December 7, 2008 
Games are played Sundays at Villa Park and          
El Modena High Schools 

 

 
 

Canyon Panther Soccer Academy (PSA) 
Boys & Girls Ages 6-8 

The academy will begin on Friday, August 22, 
2008.  Sessions will run on Fridays or Sunday 
afternoons.  The cost is $10.00 per session and 
includes an Academy T-Shirt.   Please bring a 
soccer ball, cleats, shin guards, and water.  Visit 
www.canyonpsa.com to register and to view the 
schedule.  Walk up registration is always available.  
Call Sue Lopez at 714-317-2792 or email 
psajuniors@gmail.com if you have any questions.  

Released Time Christian Education 
Classes will start again  

for 4th & 5th grades 
 
First organized by the Orange Council of Churches, 
Released Time Christian Education of Orange has 
offered religious instruction in the Orange Unified School 
District since 1954.  It continues today, supported by 15 
local Christian churches. 
 

 Released Time Christian Education of Orange 
currently offers classes at several elementary 
schools in the district.   

 This free bible study program & free Bible is for 
4th & 5th graders with parent’s signed permission. 

 Students study Old testament one year and New 
Testament the next. 

 Classes are 40 minutes once a week and take 
place at school in a trailer parked at the curb.  
Classes are not held on minimum days.  Parents 
may visit any time. 

 Time out of class is minimized by using part of 
the lunch recess when possible. 

 RTCE attendance is treated as an excused 
classroom absence. 

 Registration forms are available in the school 
offices or online at www.orangert.org. 

 

RTCE Classes for S-Track schools start 8/26/08 and 
9/22/08 for Traditional. 

 

Return signed registration forms to your school office.  
Please call Valerie at 714-734-0879 if you have 
questions. 

 



  
 

  
 

 
 

 

OUSD on the Web 
www.orangeusd.org 

 
Subscribe to the OUSD School and District 
Listserv. 
On the District webpage, go to Subscribe to Parent 
Resources. Scroll Down to School News.  Once 
there follow the directions: 

 

1. Select School or OUSD -- click Go 
2. Type complete email address 
3. Type your First Name and Last Name 
4. Click on Subscribe 
5. You will then receive the following message:  

“You have been subscribed to the “school 
name” mailing list.” 

6. An email will be sent to your account 
7. Reply to that email to confirm your 

participation in the listserv 
 

To review Board Meeting Agendas, Minutes, 
and Board Notes, please log on to: 
 
www.orangeusd.org/board/calendar.asp 
 
 
2008-2009 Student Calendar 
www.orangeusd.org/downloads/calendar0809.pdf 

 
 
 
 

The first day of School for T-Track is: 
Thursday, August 28, 2008 

 
OUSD HOTLINE – 714•628•4277  

 
The Orange Unified School District has set up a "HOTLINE" for anyone in the community to call to 
report information regarding any issue in the district. Please call the hotline to prevent event from 
happening or to provide information to the district regarding events that have occurred, such as 
vandalism, graffiti, substance abuse, bullying, child endangerment, child abuse, weapons, theft, or 
any issue.  Anonymous tips are welcomed and your calls will remain confidential. 
 

OUSD STAR HOTLINE – 714•628•4266 
 
Please call the number above for information on Student STAR Testing. 


